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I strongly disapprove of getting rid of mai-in voting. It solves so many impediments to 

voting: weather, illness, time off work, etc. It has worked without issue for 20 years in 

Oregon, is safe and secure. There is absolutely no reason to change the existing 

system except for political reasons, specifically to make it harder to vote which 

benefits Republicans. 

 

Keep the mail-in voting system intact as is! It stands as a national example of proof 

that mail-in voting works and is far superior to in-person voting. 


